
Kindergarten Registration at
Griswold Elementary School

It is time to register your child for the 
2023-2024 school year!

Your child must be five years old on or before 
January 1st, 2024 to be eligible.

(Children already enrolled in Griswold Public School Preschool Program are automatically 
registered in kindergarten and do not need to attend the screening)

WHERE: Griswold Elementary School Office

WHEN: Monday – Friday 9:00am -2:30 or 3:15 - 4:15

YOU NEED: 
2 Proofs of Residency

Birth Certificate
Connecticut State Health Form (Physical)

Kindergarten Screening will be held May 26th

Please fill out the Kindergarten Screening Questionnaire 
Staff will be in touch to schedule

Please note all registration materials are needed before your child can be fully 
enrolled. You can find the registration packet and more information at:

https://www.griswold.k12.ct.us/elementary-school-registration

Please call the GES Main Office with any questions
(860) 376-7610

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfm5pb9VJb3D8VqZ1ugkOqyXjnjFkpncmHW4mQ_xXQ5IJcEAw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.griswold.k12.ct.us/elementary-school-registration

